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To the parents and carers of Year 5 pupils,

Dear parents and carers,

The Year 5 team have been really impressed with how the year 5 pupils have settled back into their first day back at school.

This week we are celebrating World Book Week and have a number of exciting activities planned.

Today we combined International Women’s Day with our work in reading. We used the book “The Racehorse Who Disappeared’ by Clare Balding and wrote aspirational slogans for girls focusing on equal opportunities for all. Have a look at the website later on this week to see some of the work.

Linking with our class novel, ‘The Dog That Saved The World’ by Ross Welford, Year 5 will be debating whether Dr Praetorius’ scientific experiments are for personal gain or for the greater good.

On Friday, we are looking forward to Mastermind and the children will be quizzing on all of our class novels so far this academic year.  If the children wish, they can dress up as their favourite character from a book. All children will bring home a book to keep on Friday. 

On Thursday we are excited about a morning of science activities linked to British Science Week and our science topic for the half term ‘Body Pump’. We will be making hearts and blood soup to develop our understanding of the circulatory system. We are also going to carry out some experiments to see if we can improve our heart health over the next four weeks by investigating how exercise improves our resting heart rate.

PE will continue to take place on Thursdays and the children will be expected to wear their PE kit to school on that day.

Friday 19th March is Red Nose Day. We will let you know how we are going to recognise this day in school later this week. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,
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Grove School




Miss E Mills

Year Group Leader 

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB

Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


